
From: Stephen Wright

Subject: Electronic Fund Transfers

Comments:

I find it amazing that this would even be a question as to what consumers would 
want.  This should be an OPT-IN service only.  I can only assume that if you 
decide to go the other direction you have truly forgotten your responsibility 
to serve the people.

Stephen Wright


